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13th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you are well and looking forward to a well-deserved break over the summer holidays. 

I am hugely proud of the year each and every one of our schools has had and would like to 

thank you for your ongoing support, which has proven vital in supporting our staff and 

students throughout.  

I am writing to you today to inform you of a change to the cost of the meals which are 

available to our students. Due to ongoing economic instability and rising production costs, the 

price of meals will rise from £2.30 to £2.41 per pupil from the start of the next Academic Year 

in September.  

As a Trust, we have always been firmly committed to providing our students with healthy, 

nutritious meals, but this has unfortunately become impossible at the current cost.  

We entirely appreciate that the current economic climate is difficult for many families. As 

such, we understand this may cause difficulties for you and your families and would 

encourage you to discuss this – in confidence – with your class teacher in the first instance if 

you are concerned.  

This is not a decision we have taken lightly, but I hope you can appreciate it is something 

which is largely out of our hands given the ongoing economic difficulties being faced by 

everyone. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions, and I look forward to seeing 

you all again come September.  

Kind Regards, 

 

Susanne Kiff 

 

Deputy Trust Leader, Dartmoor Multi-Academy Trust  

 

http://www.lydford-primary.co.uk/

